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Title: “Protect Aberdeen from Trump” – S. Veal 
 
VIDEO AUDIO 
Wide Shot (WS) High – Aberdeenshire 
minutes after dawn.  

(SFX) Field Audio – wind, whistling 
fauna, running water of nearby lochs 
and streams 

(WS) Ground Level – The camera stays 
on several shots of untouched 
Scottish countryside. The viewer is 
experiencing this beautiful land as 
the people of Aberdeen do every day: 
majestic and enveloping. 
 
Text: In 2012, Donald Trump opened a 
golf course in beautiful 
Aberdeenshire, Scotland. 
 
 

(SFX) Field Audio – Higher volume of 
previous continued field audio as 
we’re closer to the ground. 

(WS) Ground Level – We’re sitting at 
the site (or nearby) as it 
previously was before the 
development.  
 
Text: He made a lot of promises to 
the people of Aberdeenshire. 
 
 

(SFX) Field Audio 
 
(V/O – Donald Trump from 2010 
interview) 
It’s beautiful now. When I finish, 
it will be even more beautiful. We 
will have housing. It will look 
exactly as it does now, but better.  

(WS) Ground Level, Construction Site 
– A harsh cut to the same area as 
previous, but being destroyed by 
construction. A once pristine land 
is being striped of its unique 
beauty. 
 
Text: Trump lied… 
 
 

(SFX) Field Audio. Construction 
noises, trucks, etc. 
 
 

(WS) Ground Level, Construction Site  
 
Text: …and he isn’t done. He wants 
to expand and destroy more of 
Aberdeenshire. 
 

(SFX) Field Audio. Construction 
noises, trucks, etc. 
 

Close Up (C/O) of Aberdeenshire 
residents visibly upset. CONT’D 
 
 

(SFX) Field Audio, but of calmer 
tones. CONT’D 
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(CONT’D) 
 
 

(V/O Resident #1) This is why he 
came here. It’s beautiful. Why does 
he want to destroy it? 
 
(V/O Resident #2) This has been my 
family’s home for centuries. I am so 
afraid it will be gone. Forever. 

(WS) Ground Level, Construction Site 
– Back to the construction and 
disregard of the land, in much 
quicker succession. 
 
Text: We can stop it. Tell 
Aberdeenshire Council to reject 
Trump’s plan.  
 
Let them know that Aberdeenshire 
values PEOPLE OVER PROFITS. 
 
 
 
 

(SFX) Very faint field audio. 
 

 
Promo graphic closes in from two 
sides and takes over the entire 
frame. Social Media icons appear at 
the bottom of the frame. 
 
Text: SumOfUS 
 
Sign the Petition at 
actions.sumofus.org/a/trump-
aberdeen-golf-course 
 
People Over Profits. 
 

(SFX) Quick, sweeping sound effect 
of graphic taking up the frame, then 
none. All emphasis is to be on this 
URL and sharing options on the 
frame. 

 


